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THE ASSOCIATION OF TORONTO CAB OPERATORS

378 Bearing Ave.
Toronto, Ontario M8Z 3A9

January 9, 2009
The Licensing and Standards Committee Members

Dear Members:

We agree with the staff report except, that it should have an AMENDMENT to read that, ”No salvage or
rebuilt cars are allowed to be used as Limousines in Toronto, in other words Brand None”.

We also request the chair, and members of the committee that keeping in mind the staff report on
Limousines, the Taxi Industry should also be allowed to purchase the cars for Taxi’s use outside of
Ontario, but Brand None (no Salvage or Rebuilt).

We will appreciate your consideration.

Thank you

Best Regards

Baljit Sikand
President



